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March 5, 2018 

 
Wyntress Balcher, Planner 
Napa County Planning 
Building & Environmental Services Department 
1195 Third Street, Suite 210 
Napa, CA 94559 
 
 
Dear Ms. Balcher, 
 

Please allow this letter to serve as confirmation of my support for Caldwell 
Vineyard’s application to modify their use permit regarding the winery on their 
property.  We have known the Caldwells for 20 years. In their 40 years in the 
Napa Valley, they have shown nothing but respect for agriculture, passion for 
farming, and love of the land. 

We have read the proposed modification and feel it fits with the rural character 
of their property and would be welcome in the Coombsville AVA. 

John Caldwell has helped many of the landowners in Napa establish their 
vineyards, making him a respected favorite of locals for many years.  His wife 
Joy is quick to promote Coombsville to their clients which has helped a lot of the 
wineries adjacent to Caldwell.  Being the newest appellation in the Napa Valley, 
consumer interest in Coombsville has been growing steadily and allowing this 
expansion affords the opportunity to showcase this incredible corner of the 
county. 

It is our understanding that Caldwell has complied with the county’s 
requirements for this modification. This is an example of what a model 
application and winery should be for the Coombsville region and Napa as a 
whole, and we unequivocally support approval of this application. 

 

Sincerely, 

Robert and Anne Arns 








